
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2017-3 
 
 
Date:   Wednesday, January 11, 2017 
 
Time:  8:00 AM Local Time 
 
Subject: Monthly Runway Maintenance Closures CANCELLED 
 
 
The Monthly Runway Maintenance Closures scheduled for Wednesday 
January 11th have been CANCELLED due to rain. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY G. Lavender 
DATE ISSUED 1/9/2017 
TIME ISSUED 10:30 AM 

 
 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

